Hello,

| wish to object to this application for advertising consent on the grounds of public safety. (See also my objection to
2018/0880/P.)

The proposed new phone boxes are very near a junction that frequently has people jumping red lights. Sometimes
this is clearly as they are trying to get through as the light changes but there have been other times when it has also

been clear that the driver has not spotted the traffic lights.

To add extra visual clutter at this area by introducing advertising materials on the pavement will merely add to the
chance of drivers being further distracter.

| therefore object to this application.
Regards
Jeff Claxton

18/122 Southampton Row
WC1B 5AE

Dear Jeff Claxton

Thank you for your email.

The dates appear conflicting due to the type of application these are connected to. Advertisement
Consent application do not carry statutory consultations. The date showing as 215t February is the
date the application was received. This automatically calculate the expiry date for consultation as
21st February. This is because when consultations need to be carried out, these give 21 days for
comments to be forwarded to the Council. The Council is then permitted to determine any given
application the day after the consultation expiry date.

In the case of Advertisement Consent, the determination date is the date after the application
received date.

The registration date that is showing as being 28™ February bears no relevance in the
determination date of the application. However, despite the lack of requirement for/statutory
consultations for Advertisement Consent, you are still permitted to make any comments should
you wish to do so. You can simply email these to our Planning inbox at
Planning@camden.gov.uk.




| hope this will clarify the rather confusing dates appearing on line in connection to the above
application.

Many thanks

Matthias Gentet

Planning Technician
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 5961
Fax: 020 7974 1680
Web: www.camden.gov.uk

2th Floor
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a
planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

. on new improved posters on lamp posts

. by signing up to planning e-alerts

. in the planning section of the Camden Account

. through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

Hello

There is a problem on your system with this application. The system is showing that the submitted date is
27/2/2018 and that comments can be posted until 21/2/2018, as per the attached screenshot.

As a result, you have provided no opportunity for people to comment. Do you now adjust that and give a longer
date for comments?

| have made comments on application 2018/0880/P which relate to this. If there is a way of tying those together,
that would be helpful.

If that is not possible, please could you open up comments on this application and provide an appropriate timescale
for people to respond.



Kind regards
leff Claxton
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.

This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer.



